
 
 

Addendum 2 

May 23, 2025 

South Jersey Port Corporation  

SJPC-RFP-25-67 

Engineering Services 

 

NOTICE 

 

This Addendum is considered part of this Request for Proposals and must be acknowledged 
with your submission. 
 

 

ANSWERS TO FORMALLY SUBMITTED QUESTIONS 

 

  

Question 1. From the RFQ, we understand that the current on-calls run from June 2023 through 

Jun 2026… and therefore, SJPC will go out again for the new 3-year on-call some time before 

mid-2026? 

Answer 1. Correct. In Spring 2026 we will RFP again for July 1, 2026, through June 30 2029. 

Question 2. Please confirm that firms would be qualified for a term of one (1) year for a period 
from July 1, 2025, to June 30, 2026. Page 3 indicates a two (2) year term, which seems to be a 
typo. 

Answer 2. The period from July 1, 2025, to June 30, 2026, is correct. Page 3, “two (2) year 
term”, is a typo. 

Question 3. Regarding “project experience” – the ten (10) project limit is for each category, or 
in total? 

Answer 3. You need to submit separately for each of the five disciplines (whichever ones you 
choose to). Ten project limits per submission. 

Question 4. Similarly, regarding “references” – the three (3) reference limit is for each category, 
or in total? 

Answer 4. Similarly, separate submissions for whichever of the five disciplines you wish to get 
listed on. Three references limit per submission. 

Question 5. Is SJPC considering the possibility of extending the proposal submission deadline? 

Answer 5. Yes. See addendum Number 1 extending the submission deadline. 


